
Kiefersfelden, 30 October 2020 

Statement regarding fraud attempts in the name of Meditrade Group 

Due to recent events we would like to inform you that fraud companies are currently operating 
in the market who are falsely claiming to be employees of the Meditrade Group. In the past 
week, customers have pointed out to us that in the name of Meditrade Group and our 
managing director, Senator h.c. Peter Rösner, offers were made for medical protective 
equipment. In the most cases, similar email addresses were often used, which, however, differ 
significantly after appropriate verification. 

Please inform us immediately about such dubious offers. We reject such behavior in the 
strongest possible terms and can only recommend not to take advantage of it. We would like 
to point out that messages that were not sent from an email address with the suffix 
“@meditrade.de” or “@meditradeuk.com” are an attempt for fraud. These cases have already 
been reported. 

Best regards, 


